
 

On 19 November, the Minister of Science and Education, Emin Amrullayev, met with theOn 19 November, the Minister of Science and Education, Emin Amrullayev, met with the
Director General of the Islamic Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (ISESCO),Director General of the Islamic Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (ISESCO),
Salim bin Muhammad al-Malik, who is visiting our country as part of the 29th session ofSalim bin Muhammad al-Malik, who is visiting our country as part of the 29th session of
the Conference of the Parties to the UN Framework Convention on Climate Changethe Conference of the Parties to the UN Framework Convention on Climate Change
(COP29).(COP29).
  

During the meeting, they discussed bilateral cooperation with ISESCO and prospects forDuring the meeting, they discussed bilateral cooperation with ISESCO and prospects for
further development.further development.
  

It is worth noting that Salim bin Muhammad Al-Malik also participated in the high-levelIt is worth noting that Salim bin Muhammad Al-Malik also participated in the high-level
panel on education at COP29 on 18 November.panel on education at COP29 on 18 November.
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